
Cash-desk at the Szántó Kovács János street will be closed – cannot pay in currency
Published on University of Pécs (https://kti.pte.hu)

Cash-desk at the Szántó Kovács János street will be closed –
cannot pay in currency
  
Dear Student,

 

I would like to inform you that the cash-desk at the Szántó Kovács János street will be closed from
6th December 12 o’clock until 10th December 10 o ’clock. Opening 11th December.

 

 

The opening hours of the other cash-desks won’t change but during this time you cannot pay in
currency.

 

Thank you for you understanding!

 

Central Registrar’s Office

Esemény dátum: Thursday, 2018, December 6 - 08:15 to Monday, 2018, December 10 - 16:15

   

  Source
URL:https://kti.pte.hu/en/content/cash-desk-szanto-kovacs-janos-street-will-be-closed-cannot-pay-
currency-0?language=en 
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